
FREE SUMMER ACTIVITIES
Provide memorable experiences for kindergartners; 
by exploring new places, making connections, 
and learning new things.  Its all free when you wear your
“I’m going to Kindergarten” tee! 

FREE VISITS FOR KINDERGARTEN FAMILIES  

Boston Children’s Museum: On the following weekends Kindergarteners 
wearing their yellow “I’m Going to Kindergarten” t-shirts + 1 adult receive 
free admission to the Museum.   Come join the play and learning! Check the 
website for information: www.bostonchildrensmuseum.org
     July 27 &  28           Aug 17 &18 

FREE FUN FRIDAYS sponsored by the Highland Street Foundation:
Each Friday from June 28-August 30, multiple museums will be open for free 
across Massachusetts as part of  “Free Fun Fridays”.   On Thursdays in the summer, 
“TADPole 10” runs from June 27 -August 29  on Thursdays in 10 am-12 pm at the 
Boston Common featuring a storyteller,  physical activity,  giveaways,  and snacks 
for all.  Visit www.HighlandStreet.org for details.

Discovery Museum VISIT THE DISCOVERY MUSEUM in Acton FOR FREE! 
Kindergartners wearing their “I’m going to Kindergarten ” t-shirt and their families 
can visit the all-new museum and its outdoor nature playscape and treehouse 
with free admission this summer.  Discovery Museum is a hands-on museum for 
families that blends science, nature, and play.   Open-ended STEAM experiences 
include water; air; tinkering and engineering; math; light and color; and sound. 
Immersive experiences for young learners For more information-
visit www.discoveryacton.org or call 978-264-4200.

Champions of Reading Summer Challenge Boston Public Library 
Become a Champion of Reading!   How many activities can you complete 
before summer is over? Check in every week from July 1st to August 26th 
with your librarian to show them your progress and to receive a prize. One 
prize per participant, per week. Finish all the activities and you will be 
entered in a ra�e to win a grand prize. Visit your local branch to participate 
in the grand ra�e.  One entry per participant. This program is for children 
and teens from birth to 17. Go to www.bpl.org/summer to print an activity 
sheet and for more information!

COUNTDOWN TO KINDERGARTEN  20th CITYWIDE KINDERGARTEN 
CELEBRATION AT THE BOSTON CHILDREN’S MUSEUM ON  TUESDAY 
AUGUST 27, 2019 from 4:30 –7:30 PM.  Try out exhibits including the 
Countdown to Kindergarten exhibit designed to look like a real Kindergarten 
classroom, board real school buses, and as a special treat Nick Jr. will sponsor 
Beyond the Backpack Kindergarten readiness activities, meet our Mayor 
Martin J. Walsh and  our New Superintendent Dr. Brenda Cassellius, enjoy 
free treats, and  backpacks  plus take advantage of free health screen-
ings,and get last minute school questions answered. 

CELEBRATE KINDERGARTEN DAYS IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD.  Watch 
for more information to arrive later this summer about a series of  August 
and early September events or visit www.countdowntokindergarten.org

START SCHOOL! KINDERGARTEN BEGINS SEPTEMBER 9, 2019 Wear 
your yellow “I’m going to Kindergarten” t-shirts on the �rst day!

The Countdown to Kindergarten is on! Are you ready?

For more information, visit: www.countdowntokindergarten.org or call 617-635-9288

    Get $50 for Your Kindergartners 
Future with Boston Saves!

 

•A Boston Saves account with $50 for your child’s
 future
•Opportunities for you to earn more money 
for your child’s account
•Tips to help you save your money and plan
 for your child
•An online platform that shows your savings progress

Your child will automatically receive a Boston Saves
 account once he or she enters K2 kindergarten. 
Until then, here are some simple steps you can 
take to get ready for Boston Saves:

> Sign up for family updates at 
www.bostonsavescsa.org. This is the best way to 
receive important updates on your child’s account.
 
> Open your own �nancial account for your child’s 
future. Contact your local bank or credit union to 
open a savings, checking, or 529 account 
to save for your child. You will be able to link this 
account to your child’s Boston Saves account to see 
all your savings in one place. If you do not want
 to open a bank account, Boston Saves o�ers a 
custodial account you can use instead. Learn more 
at www.bostonsavescsa.org.

> Look for Boston Saves information from your school.
 Keep an eye out for important information from your 
child’s school about Boston Saves tips and events.
 
> Contact us if you have questions! 
Email bostonsaves@boston.gov or call

You want the best for your child’s future. �at’s why the 
City of Boston and Boston Public Schools started a new 
program called Boston Saves to help you plan for your 
child’s future college or career training. 
�e program provides:

 


